
REGULAR MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD AUGUST 28, 2012 
 
A regular meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, August 

28, 2012, at 7:00 P.M. in the Board Room of the Educational Support Center.  Mrs. Snyder, 
President, presided. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. with the following Board members 

present:  Ms. Stevens, Mrs. Taube, Mr. Gallo, Mr. Nuzzo, Mr. Bryan, Mrs. Coleman, and Mrs. 
Snyder.  Dr. Hancock was also present.  

 
Mrs. Snyder, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a regular 

meeting of the School Board of Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  Notice of this regular 
meeting was given to the public by forwarding the complete agenda to all requesting radio 
stations and newspapers.  Copies of the complete agenda are available for inspection at all 
public schools and at the Superintendent’s office.  Anyone desiring information as to 
forthcoming meetings should contact the Superintendent’s office. 

 
There were no awards to be presented. 
 
Dr. Hancock presented the following Administrative and Supervisory Appointments: 

 Sue Savaglio-Jarvis as the Assistant Superintendent of Teaching & Learning 
effective July 1, 2012; 

 Kristopher Keckler as the Executive Director of Information Systems, Data 
Management, & Evaluation effective July 1, 2012; 

 Tanya Ruder as the Executive Director of Community Partnerships & Media 
Relations effective August 31, 2012; 

 Kurt Sinclair as Principal at Bradford High School effective August 13, 2012; 
 Terri Huck, Principal at Mahone Middle School effective July 1, 2012; 
 Steven Germain as Assistant Principal at Mahone Middle School effective July 

1, 2012; 
 Brett Basley as Assistant Principal at Washington Middle School effective 

August 1, 2012; 
 Betzaida Gomez as Dual Language Principal at EBSOLA effective August 1, 

2012; and 
 Paris Echoles as the Coordinator of Student Engagement and Equity effective 

July 30, 2012. 
 

Mrs. Taube moved to approve the Administrative and Supervisory Appointments as 
presented.  Ms. Stevens seconded the motion.  Unanimously approved. 

 
There was no Legislative Report. 
 
There was one view and comment by the public. 
 
Mrs. Snyder made her remarks. 
 
Dr. Hancock gave the Superintendent’s Report. 





Administration reviewed the proposed changes to the above policies with the 
Personnel/Policy and Audit, Budget and Finance Committees at their August 14, 2012 


